
 

 

   
   
 

March 14, 2025 
 
 
To:  CCR Operating Record 
Re:  Notification of Groundwater Protection Standard Exceedance pursuant to 40 CFR 257.95 
 
A constituent in Appendix IV to part 40 CFR 257 was detected at a statistically significant level 
above the groundwater protection standard (GPS) established under 40 CFR 257.95(h) in a 
monitoring well located at the Prairie Creek Generating Station. The constituent exceeding the 
GPS is lithium (monitoring well MW-308). Arsenic and molybdenum have previously been 
detected at statistically significant levels at site monitoring wells. The assessment of corrective 
measures will be updated to address all statistically significant levels above the GPS at the site.  
This notification has been prepared in accordance with 40 CFR 257.95(g) and 257.105(h)(8).  
  
The CCR units at this facility have been closed in accordance with 40 CFR 257.102(d).  This 
notification applies to the Closure Area. 
 
Signed, 
 

 
 

Print Name 
Matt Bizjack 
 

Title 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
 

Phone No. or Email Address 
(608) 458-3197; matthewbizjack@alliantenergy.com 
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